
I urge the redistricting committee to do their jobs to create fair representation 

throughout the state of Oregon.  Our state’s legislators represent ALL The 

people, and ALL the people need to have a voice in how the state continues to 

function. 

 

Redistricting affects the outcome of every legislative race for the next 10 

years!  We cannot allow either party to heist the will of the voters of the state as 

a whole, and in ten years the pendulum can swing from one party to the next.  It 

is in everyone’s best interest that fair districts be drawn. 
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